
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Learn – Achieve – Enjoy  
“Exceptional Pastoral Care” (Ofsted, September 2018) 

KEY DATES 
 

DATE EVENT 
Monday 17th April INSET DAY – School closed for children  
Tuesday 18th April  SUMMER TERM STARTS FOR CHILDREN RECEPTION - Y6 
Tuesday 18th April Nursery open for new April starters only 
Wednesday 19th April Nursery returns 
Friday 21st April NFER statutory trial maths tests for Year 2 
Friday 21st April  Police youth club starts for Y5/6 after school 
Monday 24th April 9am Rocksteady concert  
Monday 24th April  3.30pm Sayers Croft residential meeting for Y4/5 parents 
Friday 28th April Y5 Helping hands project 
Monday 1st May BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Monday 8th May ADDITIONAL BANK HOLIDAY – Coronation – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Tuesday 9th-12th May Year 6 SATS TESTS 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 
Happy holidays! We wish you all a very Happy Easter. Enjoy the holidays – have fun spending time 
together with family and friends. We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 18th April. 
PARENTS’/CARERS’ EVENING 
It was lovely to see so many of you in school for our Hybrid Spring term parents’/carers’ evening. 
We hope that you enjoyed seeing your child’s work and found it useful meeting their class teachers, 
hearing about what they have been doing in class and how you can help at home. Feedback is that 
parents really do like the option of coming in to school or meeting virtually.  
DANGEROUS DRIVING AND PARKING 
We have observed at least 3 Morden Parent drivers demonstrating very dangerous and illegal moves 
this past week. In all examples, Morden children were in the car. Two drove the wrong way down a 
dual carriage way to park outside school facing the wrong direction! We have seen mounting of the 
curbs on the red route with pedestrians jumping out of the way! Not only is this illegal, but very, very 
dangerous! We value our children too much for inconsiderate, illegal driving and parking to hurt them. 
PLEASE STOP. It is very easy to drive down to the traffic lights at the college and use the turning to 
the pool to return back onto London Road in a safer way.  
MORE PARKING REMINDERS 
Just a reminder that outside school is a red route and you cannot park there after 4pm. You risk getting 
a fine and also it congests the bus route. Thanks 
RESPONDING TO PARENTPAY 
When you get a message via ParentPay, please ensure that you do not hit reply as this does not send 
your message to the school office. It is operated by a ParentPay administrator and the emails will take 
several days to be re-directed back to us. Please ensure that if you need to reply to a message 
that you receive from ParentPay, that you send an email to info@morden.merton.sch.uk. 
This email is checked by Morden Primary staff regularly. Thank you  
FUNDRAISING 
Our amazing Easter raffle raised £351.60 which is a super effort and dare I say, a record! Thank you 
The PLT (Pupil Leadership team) held their cake sale to raise money for Turkish and Syrian residents 
affected by the earthquakes on our National Day of Reflection. Thanks to your donations and 
support, they raised a massive £252.40! Well done everyone! 
 

Dear Parents and Governors  
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READING KINDLE WINNERS 
Every child in Y1-Y6 who has 5 adult signatures Wednesday to Wednesday, 
has their name entered into a raffle. Three winners are selected in 
assembly to win our Kindles for a week. This week’s winners are: 

• Y1 & Y2 – Annabel 
• Y3 & Y4 – Mason 
• Y5 & Y6 - Tyler 

Well done everyone and keep reading! Miss Diamant, Acting Literacy 
Leader 
 
MR SMITH’S FOOTBALL TRAINING 
CLUB 
 
Mr Smith will be running inclusive football 
training sessions at Morden for ages 4-11 
from 26th April. Multisports4all is Mr Smith’s 
own sports company and we are excited 
that he will be based at Morden Primary 
from 26th April. This is a club external to 
Morden and enquiries should be made 
on the phone number or website 
below. Feel free to share this with your 
friends and family as the club is open to all 
children, from any school, in this age 
group.  
 

http://www.multisports4all.co.uk/store/p5/Football_Training.html#/ 
HUMMINGBIRD WINNERS – Well done!   
Hummingbird Winners for this week:    
SILVER: Zainab 
GOLD: Justin, Ethan 
SILVER 2: Matilda 
GOLD 2: Niron 
WELL DONE TO FIRECROWN WHO WERE THIS HALF TERM’S WINNERS AND GET TO COME 
IN MUFTI ON FRIDAY.  

LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 
 Congratulations this week’s Learners of the Week 

http://www.multisports4all.co.uk/store/p5/Football_Training.html#/


 
 

SPORTS NEWS 
This week at Morden Primary School, two teams represented our school at tournaments against 
other schools in the borough. A team of year 5 and 6 students participated in the Tag Rugby 
Tournament, putting all of their skills into practise. A team of year 5 and 6 also took part in a 



Football tournament, demonstrating excellent sportsmanship.  
Though all teams that are taken out of school show respect, resilience and teamwork, I am 
extremely proud of the 5/6 Football team in particular. They were able to demonstrate these values 
without thought. I have awarded the students a shared Values certificate for REFspect.  
Well done to all of the students involved in these events. Miss Fursland, PE Learning Leader 
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



EASYFUNDRAISING – Please do sign up – it’s easy. We only have 66 supporters at 
present.  

We’ve registered Morden Primary School - Surrey with #easyfundraising, which means over 7,000 
brands will now donate to us for FREE every time you use #easyfundraising to shop with them. 

These donations will help SO MUCH, so please sign up to support us – it’s completely FREE and 
doesn’t take long. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=facebook&utm_content=rm-gs-f1 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/ 
RECEPTION TRIP TO THE THEATRE 
Last week, the children in Reception went to the Polka Theatre in 
Wimbledon to see 'Jack V Giant'. Our topic this term was 'Ready, Steady 
Grow' and it was an excellent way to celebrate their learning this half 
term. The children thoroughly enjoyed the performance but as always, 
the bus ride is always the star of the show! Miss Fursland, 
Reception/Yellow Class Teacher 
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Mrs P. Blow, Headteacher 

 
 
 

 


